

202 West Superior Street, Suite 610

Duluth, Minnesota 55802

218.723.4040 · 800.433.4045 · northlandfdn.org

August 21, 2018

Jen Jaros, ECFE Coordinator Duluth Public School 215 N 1st Ave E Duluth, MN 55811

Dear Jen,

The Northland Foundation is pleased and excited to provide \$5,000 in funding for the period August 20, 2018 to May 20, 2019 to assist Child Care Mentoring Program. Enclosed you will find a project agreement to be signed and returned to the Northland Foundation. This contract is to establish that your organization will serve as fiscal agent for the funding and will act in a supervisory capacity for the project. Once we receive the agreement, we will process the payment.

If you have any questions, please call me at (218) 723-4040.

Sincerely,

Lynn M. Haglin

Vice President/KIDS PLUS Director

Enclosures

